
 
 

AVAILABILITY OF MODIFIED TEXT 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Pharmacy has proposed additional modifications to 

the text of Title 16 CCR § 1707, related to Off-Site Storage of Records.  Any person who wishes 

to comment on the proposed modifications may do so by submitting written comments 

beginning May 19, 2020 and ending on June 3, 2020, to the following: 

 

Contact Person:  Lori Martinez 
Agency Name:  California State Board of Pharmacy 
Address:  2720 Gateway Oaks Drive, Ste 100 
   Sacramento, CA 95834 
Email:   Lori.Martinez@dca.ca.gov 
Fax:   (916) 574-8618 
 

 
Any responses to comments directly concerning the proposed modifications to the text of the 

regulations will be considered and responded to in the Final Statement of Reasons. 
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